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15th March 2017
Confirmation for Year 6 & Year 5

  Dear Parents/ Carers,

Liverpool Cathedral will be hosting this year’s Confirmation Service. If you would like your child to be confirmed, please fill in the slip below and return to school by Monday 27th March.
The Confirmation Service will be at Liverpool Anglican Cathedral on Monday 3rd July at 7.30pm. Once we know the number of children who would like to be confirmed Rev Chris Stafford will be coming into school to run a series of classes after school for our Y5 & Y6 children.
 If you would like your child to take part, please complete the form below and return to school by Monday 27th March.  

   Yours sincerely,

 Mrs. George

 Ref: Confirmation Y6 & Y5 2017

Full name of child ______________________________________



Date and place of baptism__________________________________________ If not baptised please tick here_____________
( It is not a problem if not already baptised this can be organised)


Signed ___________________________ parent/carer

Date:____________________________
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